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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Maldives to the United Nations presents 
its compliments to the United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs and has the honour 
to refer to the sixty-eighth session of the Committee on the Peaceful Uses of Outer Space 
(COPUOS), to be held from 25 June to 2 July 2025, in Vienna. 

 
The Permanent Mission further has the honour to inform that the following officials 

from the Maldives Space Research Organisation (MSRO) will be participating as 
observers in the session. 

 
1. Mr Madin Maseeh 

   Designation: President, MSRO 
  Email:  
 

2. Mr Raushan Ali Firaq 
  Designation: Director, MSRO 
  Email:  
 
The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Maldives to the United Nations avails 

itself of this opportunity to renew to United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs the 
assurances of its highest consideration. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
           

 New York, 24 June 2025 
 
 
United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs  
Vienna 


